
POLICE PENSION BOARD MEETING 

July 2, 1980 

The Police Pension Board met July 2, 1980, in the City Manager's 
Office. Board members present were Lieutenant Harvey Gorby, 
City Manager Jim Wysocki, City Clerk Neva Lockhart, and Finance 
Director John Tasker. Personnel Director Claudia Smith was also 
present. 

The Board reviewed the letter submitted by Robert Lee Amelang for 
disability retirement. It was recommended that he follow the 
procedures and apply through the State. Upon motion by Mr. 
Tasker, seconded by Lieutenant Gorby and carried, the Personnel 
Director was instructed to write a letter to Mr. Amelang advising 
him to apply to the FPPA for disability retirement. 

Reviewed was the retired employees pay schedule to be effective 
July 1, 1980. Upon motion by Mr. Tasker, seconded by Lieutenant 
Gorby and carried, the pay schedule was approved and the Personnel 
Director was instructed to submit the schedule to the Trust 
Officer. 

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting 
was adjourned. 

"Neva B. Lockhart 
Secretary to the Board 
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